
               
Environment Committee Office 

       Room 373 
       Parliament Buildings 
       Ballymiscaw  

Stormont 
       BT4 3XX 

Sheila.mawhinney@niassembly.gov.uk 
Tel 028 9052 1783 

       Fax 028 9052 1795 
 
    

 
Mr Robin Swann MLA 
Chairperson 
Committee for Employment and Learning 
Room 375 
Parliament Buildings 
 
31 January 2014 
 
 
Dear Robin 
 
Committee for Employment and Learning Inquiry into post Special Educational 
Need Provision in education, employment and training for those with Learning 
Disabilities in Northern Ireland 
 
At its meeting on 30th January, the Committee for the Environment considered a memo 
regarding your Committee’s intention to undertake the above Inquiry.             
 
Members agreed that I should write indicating that the Committee for the Environment 
is content with the Terms of Reference for your Inquiry and welcomes your Committees 
undertaking of this Inquiry. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Anna Lo MLA 
Chairperson 
Committee for the Environment 
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